
 

 

 

 
 

FAO: Programme Officer 

Greater Norwich Local Plan Team 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich 

NR1 2DH 
 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY:  gnlp@norfolk.gov.uk and annette.feeney2@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

 
23847/A3/HL/sl 

3 March 2023 

 
Dear Ms Feeney, 

 
GREATER NORWICH LOCAL PLAN (GNLP) 

EXAMINATION IN PUBLIC – FURTHER UPDATE - MARCH 2023 SESSIONS – MATTER 4, ISSUE 1 
(21ST MARCH) 

SITE REFERENCES GNLP2170 (‘LANGLEY NORTH’) AND GNLP2171 (‘LANGLEY SOUTH’), AND 

PINEBANKS AND GRIFFIN LANE, THORPE ST ANDREW 
FURTHER REPRESENTATIONS ON BEHALF OF BERLIET LIMITED 

 
We write in respect of the forthcoming Hearing Sessions in respect of the GNLP, and in response to the 

publication of the Inspectors Matters, Issues and Questions for the March 2023 sessions on behalf of our 

Client, Berliet Limited, to provide further comments and to make representations in respect of the sites 
referred to above, which are in the control of our Client.   

 
We have separated our comments out in respect of the two programmed sessions, with our comments in 

respect of Matter 4 below as follows: 

 
Matter 4 Sustainable Communities and the Environment, Issue 1 (21st March 2023) 

 
We would like to draw the Inspectors attention to the following:  

 

• We support the principle of the mitigation solution being developed by the Greater Norwich Partnership 
and Natural England, and the SoCG as drafted;  

 

• The delivery of the GNLP is only achievable if an agreed solution is reached in respect of mitigation 

quickly, and with Natural England support;  
 






